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Circular No.34/P&G/2020-21                                                                  November 28, 2020  

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

 

Sub: Waiver in School Fees  

 

This is in continuation to our notice dated October 31, 2020 regarding implementation of 

the order dated 13.10.2020 of the Hon’ble Calcutta High Court regarding school fees. In 

terms of the said order, the last date for clearing fees is November 30, 2020 and 

accordingly the School has also specified the same date for parents to make payment of 

fees at reduced rate in order to obtain the benefit of fee waiver as provided by the 

aforesaid order. 

  

Considering that banks are closed on November 30, 2020, we wish to inform that we will 

continue to receive fees in terms of our abovementioned notice upto December 01, 2020. 

  

We also wish to inform that for the convenience of parents, the School office will remain 

open on Monday, November 30, 2020 to deal with matters relating to school fees. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Principal 


